Le opy

Carol Baxter
Assistant Publications Manager
The Mathematical Association of America
1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

April 24, 1992

Dear Ms. Baxter -

In preparation for the 1992 meeting of the Rocky Mountain section, I reviewed the books that we had displayed at the 1991 meeting and which I still had in my office. Those which are on the 1992 price list were displayed at the 1992 meeting, along with the new ones you sent to me. However, there are four books which were not on the 1992 list.

These are:

MKMA Makers of Mathematics
SHGI Shoulders of Giants
MNGA Math. New Golden Age
JTG Journey Through Genius (the hardcover version-the 1992 shipment included the softcover)

I am returning these to your office by UPS and hope you will remove these titles from your listing of what I am holding for the MAA.

One book which you sent is not on the list: "Mathematicians Learning to Use Computers" and so I did not display it at the meeting. I will hold it and display it next year if it is to be listed. Otherwise, I'll be glad to return it to you.

Enclosed are the book orders from the meeting. They total \$410.44. In addition to these orders, I gave our display copy of FRMU (Fractal Music, Hypercards) to the Colorado College Math Club. They had staffed the registration area of the section meeting and sold the MAA books for us. I have enclosed a check for \$13.95 from our section to pay for that book. Since they have the book, we not longer have it in our inventory.

If there is not to be a carry-over from year to year of the books which other publishers are selling through the MAA, should I simply send all of those back to you?

Sincerely,

William C. Ramaley, Secretary/Treasurer Rocky Mountain Section